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Aotearoa New Zealand’s First National Adaptation Plan

• Primary sector is exposed to climate change and the risks are increasing

• NAP contains actions the Government is taking to reduce adaptation risks

• MPI investments to support primary sector are included in the NAP:
o Sustainable Land Management And Climate Change (SLMACC)
o Sustainable Food and Fibre Futures (SFF Futures)
o Biosecurity
o Water availability/security
o Supporting farm planning and Māori agribusiness 

• A systems approach, bringing industry, government and communities together





Investment vehicles
Sustainable Land Management and 
Climate Change (SLMACC)
• Adaptation
• Extension
• Freshwater Mitigation

Sustainable Food and Fibre Futures 
(SFF Futures)
• Innovation 
• New Zealand’s primary sectors 
• Environmental, social, cultural and 

economic benefits

Integrated Farm Planning  (IFP)
• Supports farmers and growers to 

manage their land, livestock, 
crops, teams, finances and 
environmental impact



Potential 
decrease
in water 
supply 
reliability 
to 2100

Potential 
increase 
in water 
demand 
to 2100 

Sustainable Land Management and Climate Change:
Improving understanding of water supply and demand



• Up to 25% change in water demand 
to 2100.

• Tested a range of policies for water 
allocation to:

o Reduce or vary demand 
(levers: volume, daily rate)

o Enhance Groundwater recharge 
(irrigated area, aquifer)

Sustainable Land Management and Climate Change:
Adaptive approaches to water allocation



Sustainable Land Management and Climate Change: 
Co-designing adaptation pathways





Sustainable Food and Fibre Futures 
Supporting adaptation through innovation



Conclusion

There are environmental, economic,
social and cultural considerations to
climate change adaptation.

A flexible, whole of system approach is
needed, based on partnership and
community involvement.

There will be no ‘one size fits all’ answer.

Get in touch!
funding@mpi.govt.nz

mailto:funding@mpi.govt.nz?subject=SLMACC%20funding


Thank you


